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RHS Rosemoor 

 

Reception classes have enjoyed their visits to RHS Rosemoor Gardens this week to 

explore how plants grow. In the journey through the gardens they learnt the names of 

the parts of a plant and began to understand how plants grow and what they need to 

grow healthily. They planted their own cornflower seeds to bring back to school and 

used the leaves and petals they collected from their garden walk to create a flower 

collage.   It is so lovely to see the children out and about on visits again. 
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Swimming  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have really enjoyed their first week of class swimming lessons in our 

wonderfully warm pool. 

Swimming timetable 

 

Day  Class  

Mondays Starfish and Woodpeckers 

Tuesdays  Kingfishers, Lions and Nursery 

Wednesdays Jellyfish, Seahorses and Swallows 

Thursdays  Swans  

Fridays  Zebras, Nursery and Elephants 

 

 

Sun protection 

During the sunny weather please ensure your child’s shoulders are covered and if 

possible could they please bring a sun hat to school for playtimes.  We do have sun 

cream in each classroom for use during the school day. 

 

Thank you   

 



Diary dates 

28th April 2021 Lions RHS Rosemoor  - Inspirational Nature 

29th April 2021 Elephants RHS Rosemoor -  Inspirational Nature 

30th April 2021 Zebras RHS Rosemoor -  Inspirational Nature 

4th May 2021 Kingfishers RHS Rosemoor - Who lives in our garden? 

5th May 2021 Woodpeckers RHS Rosemoor - Who lives in our garden? 

6th May 2021 Swans RHS Rosemoor - Who lives in our garden? 

7th May 2021 Swallows RHS Rosemoor - Who lives in our garden? 

10th May 2021 Whole school and 

nursery 

Class photograph 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

With kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 



 

 


